
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sudbury Board of Health recommends testing for COVID-19 prior to 
attending the Annual Town Meeting at L-SRHS Auditorium on May 2, 2022. 

TESTING CAN BE DONE ON SUNDAY, MAY 1 OR ON MONDAY, MAY 2. 
The CDC recommends that if the community level where you live is Medium (this is the current 
Middlesex County Community Level) and if you are at risk for severe illness that you talk to your 

healthcare provider about wearing masks indoors in public.  

 

 

BOARD OF HEALTH 
COVID-19 Test Kits 
Annual Town Meeting 

Test Kit Pickup 
Test kits may be picked up during the 
following dates and times. 

Wednesday, April 27 & Thursday, April 28: 
     9am - 3pm  
     @ Select Board’s Office, Senior       
     Center, Goodnow Lib, or Health Dept Office 

Friday, April 29:  
     9am - 12pm  
     @ Select Board’s Office, Senior      
     Center, Goodnow Lib, or Health Dept Office 

Saturday, April 30:  
     10am - 5pm  
     @ Goodnow Library 

Sunday, May 1:  
     1pm - 5pm  
     @ Goodnow Library 

Protective Measures at Town Meeting 
Masks will be available for those who need one. 

Seating areas will be designated for those 
seeking additional face covering and spacing 
precautions. Follow the signs or ask to be 
directed after checking in. 

Symptoms of COVID-19 

•Fever or chills •Cough •Shortness of breath or 
difficulty breathing •Fatigue •Muscle or body 
aches •Headache •Sore throat •Congestion or 
runny nose •Nausea or vomiting •Diarrhea •New 
loss of sense of taste or smell 
 

Please do not attend if you have any of the 
symptoms of COVID-19. 

 

COVID-19 test kits made available through a grant from the MetroWest Foundation. 


